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12 November 2021  
 

PANTOMIME TRIP - DECEMBER 7th/8th 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to take all the children to see the Pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at the Century 

Theatre, Snibston. 

 

All children will be walking to and from the pantomime during school time. 

 

Key Stage 2 will be going on Tuesday 7th December and Key Stage 1 and EYFS on Wednesday 8th 

December. 

 

To reduce the cost of the tickets the PTA have very kindly agreed to pay for a proportion of the trip.   

 

We are therefore asking for a contribution of £5.00 towards your childs’ ticket. 

 

This will need to be paid for via Parentpay. Those parents who do not have access to Parentpay will 

receive a separate barcoded letter which will allow payment to made at a local Paypoint store.  

 

Please could you ensure that tickets are paid for by Friday 3rd December. 

 

Kind regards,        

                  

Headteacher 

                            

 


